March 2011

Society of Cdn Vis. Artists

Call to order: 7 pm

Members present: 22

Treas. Report: Balance: 2315.20

New Business: Proposal to amalgamate the SVA into the FCA.  We will role the SVA over into the FCA and make the FCA a non profit which will eliminate the SVA and the paper work and confusion that goes along with it.

Motion by Randy – to have the two organizations combine keeping the non-profit society status. Seconded by Wendy. Voted in favour.

Meeting adjourned:7:15

FCA Meeting

 Call to order: 7:15

Members present:22

Treasurer's report: 7,653.04 beginning balance, ending 8,045.50.  1,040 is earmarked for Art Visions. Anita moved for her report to be accepted. Seconded by Randy.  

Exhibitions: Penticton-Kelowna-Vernon Okanagan FCA Show June 17th- report by Linda Lovisa – looking for 200.00 for us to give to Penticton chapter show. 

Membership: Diana Palmer -14 left to pay membership, 66 members total

Workshops: Marilyn Bury reports that there is still room in April for Jerry's workshop, July 10th Ingrid Christiansen Floral workshop, and Nov 5-7 Rick McDiarmid.  Register on line for Jerry and Ingrid.  Website has the new rules for refunds for the workshop etc.

New Business: 

Art Visions: We will not be continuing with ArtVisions this year.  We will be putting our efforts into the Triptych show and we will use the $1,000 from Art Visions will be set aside for future Vision show. $200 to be contributed this year for the Triptych.  

Volunteer Participation Program: A budget of $500 will be set aside for the volunteer activity each year.  This activity will change from year to year -suggested by Jerry. Moved.  Marilyn suggested that the workshop volunteer organizer who opens the door and sets up the room be given a 25% discount on the workshop. Moved.

Executive Planning Fund:  Proposed a Budget of $200.00/ year this will start next year. Moved.

Workshop payment protocol.online payment is preferred.  This helps with paper work and keeping track of the number of participants.  It will be open to the members 10 days before it is open to the public and other groups.  20% increase for non members. (subject to differ depending on price, size and length of workshop)

Grids:  We will need a place to store the grids.  It is too far out of town to have them at Wendy's.  Look back into having them at RCA suggested by Bonnie.  $160 per year to store the 40 grids at the RCA, moved to store them for 1 year and try to rent them out to recover the storage fee.  Grid master – will organize them if she gets one free Grid rental per year- Katherine Newell will be the Grid master.

Executive Insurance – 2 million = $385+tax. Director's insurance- moved that the executive get insurance as soon as possible.

Bonnie says we can rent the atrium of FCA  for the Christmas party provided we purchase the wine at the restaurant – Dec 6 pot luck dinner.

Meeting adjourned:  8pm

